
  

 



 

  

Weekly Announcements 
 
~Mid Week Ministries~ 
 
Please join us this evening for the following mid-week ministries: 
 

• Blast! Kids Club (PK4-5th Grade): Meeting from 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM in the Welcome Center.  
• Youth Group (6th Grade - 12th Grade): Meeting from 6:00 PM - 7:00 PM in the gym.  
• Wednesday Night Prayer: Meeting from 6:15 PM - 7:00 PM in the Sanctuary. 
• Choir Rehearsal: Meeting from 7:00 PM - 8:30 PM in the Sanctuary. 



  

~Golden Eagles Luncheon~ 
The Golden Eagles Luncheon will resume tomorrow morning for those age 55 and older.  You are invited to meet 
in the Sanctuary at 11:30 AM for singing, a delicious meal, and time for fellowship. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

  

~Men's Lunch~ 
There will be NO Men's Lunch this week. The Men's Lunch will resume next week Thursday, September 19th at 
11:15 AM at 4Rivers Smokehouse in Coral Springs. All men are invited to join us for a time of fellowship and 
discussion of last Sunday's sermon. 

  

~Spanish Women's Bible Study~ 
 
The Spanish Women's Bible Study will take place on 
Friday, September 13th at 7:00 PM in the Welcome Center. 

  

~Women’s Ministry Book Exchange~ 
 
Join us this Friday, September 13th at 7:00 PM for a book exchange at the Barrys'. Please choose one Christian 
book (fiction/non-fiction) that has been meaningful to you to share. 
Please email jorichard1976@gmail.com with any questions. 

  

~Men's Bible Study~ 
 
The Men’s Bible Study will begin this Saturday, September 14th at 8:00 AM in the Welcome Center. Men of all 
ages are welcome to join us as we begin our study on 1 Kings. 
For more information, you may contact Brian McKelligett at bmckellige@aol.com. 

  

~Christmas Concert Choir Rehearsal~ 
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Our annual Spirit of Christmas concert will be on Saturday, December 7th at 7:00 PM. If you are interested in 
being involved in this concert, our first rehearsal will be Saturday, September 14th from 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM in 
the Sanctuary. 
For more information, please see Pastor Moore. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

  

~Inquirer's / New Members Class~ 
 
If you are interested in learning about our church and what we believe, it’s not too late to join our Inquirer’s Class 
which meets at 9:30 on Sunday mornings in the Welcome Center. For more information or to sign up, please 
email info@fpcstaff.com. 
 
Completing this class is a prerequisite for church membership. 

  

~Children’s Church Update~ 
 
Children's Church will no longer be offered during the morning worship service.  
Children are encouraged to return to their seats after the Children's Devotion. 
The Welcome Center is available should you wish to use it and resources are available at the Children's Ministry 
table. 
 
Please speak with Rebecca Gesin if you have any questions. 

  

~Communion~ 
 
We encourage you to prepare your hearts as our next Communion service will take place this Sunday, 
September 15th, during the evening worship service. 

  

SUNDAY MORNING BULLETIN - September 15th (click here) 
SUNDAY EVENING BULLETIN - September 15th (click here) 
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~English as a Second Language (ESL)~ 
  
Volunteers helping with Monday night ESL are requested to  
arrive to the cafeteria at 6:30 PM.  
If you have a desire to volunteer on Monday evenings with ESL, please contact Wayne Solomon 
at vwaynesolomon@gmail.com or 757-375-2679. 
Click here to learn more about volunteer opportunities within our ESL missions ministry. 

  

~Women's Weekly Bible Study~ 
 
The Women's Weekly Bible Study will begin on Tuesday, September 17th from 9:30 AM - 11:00 AM in the 
Welcome Center. Nursery will be provided. This year the study will be on the books of Joshua and Judges and will 
be taught by Jane Davies. Join us as we study the history of God's people and the story of salvation in Jesus Christ 
found within these books! 
 
For more information or to register and purchase a book for $10.00, you may contact Jane Davies 
at sjdavies@bellsouth.net. 

  

~Missionary of the Month - 
Brad & Stacy Hunter, Vienna, Austria~ 
 
Brad is the church planting pastor of New City Wien, a bilingual reformed church in the heart of Vienna. Please 
pray for the work of church planting and associated Christian school. 

  

Important Dates… 
 
Communion-PM service: 09/15 
Women's Weekly Bible Study begins: 09/17 
Joint Officers Meeting: 09/24 
Fellowship Luncheon: 10/13 
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Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 2:30 PM 
Phone: 954-461-7283 
Email: info@fpcstaff.com 
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